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(  What is the Governor's Commonwealth Institute
     for Parent Leadership?
The Governor's Commonwealth Institute for Parent Leadership provides leadership training that gives Kentucky parents, caregivers, and mentors the skills and tools necessary to become more involved in school improvement efforts and to enhance the academic achievement of all students in their child’s public school.
(  Who will participate?
The institute is open to all parents, caregivers, mentors and other adults who work with students in Kentucky public schools.
(  How are people selected to participate?

An application process is used to select up to 32 participants per institute from applications submitted by parents, caregivers, or mentors of students in public schools. Once participants are identified, they are invited to attend an orientation meeting to learn more about the purpose and expectations of the institute prior to being selected. 
(  What will participants in the institute be trained to do?
Participants will be trained in leadership and communication skills, provided an explanation of Kentucky’s public education system and information about school and student data. Participants will learn how to work more effectively with other adults in their community to improve the culture and climate in local schools and increase community engagement around student achievement by designing and completing a project in their school or district. Participants will engage hundreds of other parents and community members through activities in their school district.
NKY GCIPL~~~August 22-23, 2014~~~September  26-27, 2014
 & ~~~October  17-18, 2014
(  Where will the institute sessions be held?
The locations vary from year-to-year, and are dependent upon the source of funding and regional availability. So far, funding has been obtained to conduct institutes in Berea GEARUP service region, Louisville, and Florence, Kentucky. An institute consists of three 2-day sessions, one in August, one in September, and one in October. Attendance is required at all six days of training.
(  How much does this training cost?
The institute is provided at NO COST to participants; all expenses including meals, rooms and materials are funded through generous donations from private businesses and foundations. The value of the training is approximately $5,000 per participant over a two year period.
(  How does someone apply to participate in the Governor's Commonwealth Institute for Parent Leadership?
Starting in January 2014, applications are accepted online by visiting our website at www.gcipl.org, and clicking on “Apply Now” on left hand side of screen. April Roberts-Traywick 859-414-8204 atraywick@prichardcommittee.org
For general information about the program, call the Prichard Committee at 859-233-9849 or send an email to gcipl@prichardcommittee.org. 
(  Who manages the Governor's Commonwealth Institute for Parent Leadership?
The Governor's Commonwealth Institute is managed and staffed by personnel from the Prichard Committee for Academic Excellence, a non-partisan, non-profit, independent citizens-advocacy group. Since 1983, the committee, made up of volunteer parents and citizens from across Kentucky, has worked to improve all forms of public education in the Commonwealth.

The committee has been conducting parent leadership programs since 1997.
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